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Matilda Sanders 

From: Cowdery, Kathryn [Kathryn.Cowdery@ruden.com] 

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2007 10:09 AM 
To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Rosanne Gervasi 

Subject : 

Attachments: Letter to Rosanee Gervasi - April 9, 2007, Gistro.DOC 

PSC Docket No. 020640-Gistro. Inc. 

a. The person responsible for this filing is: 

Kathryn G.W. Cowdery 
Ruden McClosky 
21 5 S. Monroe Street, Suite 81 5 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

kat hrvn .cowdery@ ruden . com 
(850)412-2000 

b. PSC Docket No. 020640-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Lee County by Gistro, Inc. 

c. This document is filed on behalf of Gistro, Inc. 

d. The total number of pages of this document is one (1). 

e. The attached document is a letter to Rosanne Gervasi, as requested by the Office of General Counsel, reiterating that Gistro 
will not provide wastewater service to the public for compensation. 

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: Please note that the views expressed herein or in any attachments hereto are not intended 
to constitute a “reliance opinion” under applicable Treasury Regulations, and accordingly are not intended or written to 
be used, and may not be used or relied upon, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties that may be imposed 
by the Intemal Revenue Service, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related 
matters addressed herein. 

Kathryn Cowdery 
Attorney 

215 South Monroe Street 
Suite 81 5 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Direct 850-41 2-2007 I Fax 850-412-1 307 
Kathryn.Cowdery@ruden.com I www.ruden.com 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachment to this e-mail message contains confidential information that may 
be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, retransmit, convert to hard copy, copy, 
use or disseminate this e-mail or any attachments to it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us 
immediately by return e-mail or by telephone at 954-764-6660 and delete this message. Please note that if this e-mail 
message contains a forwarded message or is a reply to a prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or 
any attachments may not have been produced by the sender. 

4/9/2007 



d lRuden McClosky 

Rosanne Gervasi 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 

215 SOUTH MONROE STREET 
SUITE 81 5 

FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 41 2-2000 
FAX: (850) 41 2-1 307 

KATHRYN .COWDERY@RU DE N .COM 

April 9,2007 

Via electronic filing 

Re: PSC Docket No. 020640-SU: Application for Original Certificate and for Initial Rates and 
Charges by Gistro, Inc. (“Application”) 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

This letter is being filed at the request of the Office of General Counsel pursuant to our 
telephone conversation on April 6, 2007. Consistent with my representation before the Public 
Service Commission at the March 13, 2007 agenda conference item concerning this docket, 
Gistro, Inc., hereby reiterates that it will not provide wastewater service to the public for 
compensation. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

SI Kathryn G.W. Cowdery 

cc: J. Fritz Holzberg 

TAL:58466:1 


